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How are we doing? 
 
 Enrollment: 674 
 Kindergarten:  85 
 First Grade:     71 
 Second Grade: 71 
 Third Grade:    79 
 Fourth Grade:  72 
 Fifth Grade:     72 
 Sixth Grade:    69 
 Seventh Grade: 77 
 Eighth Grade : 78 

 
Student Highlights: 

Boys basketball is just starting this week.  We have several 7th/8th grade boys 
that are practicing and excited about the possibilities of this season. The girls basketball 
teams did extremely well this season.  
  

What’s New: 
 Over Christmas break the Titan logo was painted in the main gym at FCS.  It 
looks awesome.   This was the 8th grade class gift from the current freshman and 
sophomore classes.  
 We are working through our safety procedures and getting ready to do some 
practice drills. We currently do fire drills at least once a month.   
 

Dates to remember: 
 1/14  Boys BXB @ Perrydale 
 1/17  Boys BXB @ Gaston 
 1/22 Boys BXB  Home 
 1/24  Boys BXB  @ Willamina 
 1/29  Boys BXB  Home 
 1/30  Boys BXB @ Dayton 


